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Dear Chair Golden and Members of the Senate Natural Resources Committee, 

 

My name is Cara Ratkovich, and I live in Eugene. I support a factory farm moratorium 

in Oregon. I am writing on behalf of myself and the sentient beings that are given no 

choice. 

 

I feel that having factory farms will have disastrous consequences on our society, not 

to mention the consequences that it places on the millions of voiceless beings. 

 

I urge you to vote for SB85 in the 2023 legislative session to protect our climate, 

environment, and rural communities. But most importantly, the animals. 

 

Respectfully, 

Cara Ratkovich  

 


